
Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013

I oppose this amendment as a tax payer and an Australian citizen. 

Those who wish to terminate a child’s life should not be subsidised by the government for such an act. It’s 
immoral and should not be included as a government funded policy of which it can later be relaxed for all 
types of abortion contributing to a balloon of such acts due to government relaxation and support of this 
policy.

Regards

Peter Fanous


